
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you to those of  you who supported our brilliant summer fair. A particular thanks to 
Mrs Harrison and Mrs Teal and all the parents who have helped at events this year. You have 
made special memories for the children and raised money for the school in the process. We are 
very grateful for your time and efforts. The PFC have an exciting project ahead, watch this 
space! 
 
There are still some fun events to come before the end of  term, please check the dates below 
for your diaries. We look forward to seeing many of  you for our sports afternoons next Mon-
day and Tuesday. 
 
The children have had a brilliant year; teachers have arranged some great trips and visitors 
which the children have loved. These will continue next year—thank you for your support in 
contributing to these. Thank you also to Colgate Parish Council who funded our whole school 
science workshops. We were also very excited to hear that our scarecrow entry won first prize 
at the Colgate village fair. Well done to our Hazel group children who helped to create this. 
 
We would like your help with our new website. Are you a photographer or do you know some-
one who could spare some time to take photographs of  the school for our new site? We would 
really appreciate your time and help if  this is something you are able to do. Please contact the 
school office as we would love to launch the site in the Autumn term. 
 
Attached to this email is a document which shares with you our updated Vision and Values for 
our school. Please take a look at where we see our values in action everyday. 
 
As the school year comes to a close, I’d like to wish all our Year 6 children the very best of  luck 
in their new schools and a sad goodbye to those parents who are finishing their time at Colgate. 
 
A big thank you to all of  our Governors, teachers and support staff  for your time and care for 
our children this year. 
 
Have a wonderful summer break when it arrives, 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Mrs Winn    
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Dates for your diaries 
 

July 7th—Year 6 enterprise morning 
July 7th—Apple/Maple Sports afternoon 1pm 
July 8th—Maple class Woodland Activities 
July 8th—Oak/Cedar/Willow Sports afternoon 1pm 
July 9th—Last class transition session 
July 10th—Year 6 enterprise afternoon 
July 11th– Reports out today 
July 16th—Willow class production to parents 6pm 
July 22nd—Last day of  term, Year 6 leavers’ assembly 2pm 
 
INSET day—Sept 3rd 
 
Children return to school on Sept 4th 
 
 

Governor news 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Hi! I'm Laura, your recently elected parent governor. 
I have two children at Colgate. Jessica in Maple class and Elliot in Apple 
class. You might have seen me helping at the PFC events or heard about 
me from your children with Apple classes chicks this year!  
I have been a police officer for almost 19 years and currently oversee rural 
crime as my speciality- hence the chicks!  
With a love for the outdoors and learning about animals i can be found 
most of  the time out exploring with our dogs or down on the farm. 
I am really looking forward to the role of  parent governor and have seen 
my children grow since starting Colgate. I hope as part of  my role I can 
help your children be their best and thrive within the school environment. 


